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WINE & SPIRIT

WHOLESALERS ASSOCIATION

March 6, 2012

To:  House Federal and State Affairs Committee
From: R.E. “Tuck” Duncan, General Counsel
RE: SB275

The Kansas Wine & Spirits Wholesalers Association Supports the provisions
of SB275 as requested by the Director of the Alcoholic Beverage Control.

We know of no adverse impact to the orderly distribution of beverage
alcohol by the elimination of the requirement for supplier and distributor |
salespersons to possess a permit to sell beverage alcohol.

Thank you for your attention to and consideration of this matter.

House Federal & State Affairs
l
~ Attachment # l l



